
March 26, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Patricia Lambert 

5720 Owensmouth, Unit 168 

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 

 

Dear Ms. Lambert: 

 

Thank you for your letter to Chairman Tunheim, which was received by fax in our office on March 

25, 1996.  Chairman Tunheim has asked me to respond to you. 

 

Your FOIA request for document number 179-20001-10183 was improperly forwarded to the Review 

Board office.  Please refer to the attached letter, from me to the Department of Justice FOIA Unit, 

which explains our mandate. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure   


